
CHRISTMAS
DANCES

We will be starting Christmas dances
this month to perform during our

Christmas week!

Please make sure your dancer is in
attendace.

THANKSGIVING
BREAK
November 25-29

The studio will be closed for
Thanksgiving Break. Classes will
resume December 2nd.
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S17 COLLECTION
A brand new collection coming in November! 

These items will be available for pre-order only via our
online store.
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